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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO:  Directors, Local Departments of Social Services 
  
FROM: Keita Cannon, SPHR 
  Local Government Program Team Leader 
 
DATE:  May 15, 2009 
 
SUBJECT: North Carolina A&T Authorized to Provide Child Welfare Pre-Service 

Training 
 
 
The North Carolina Office of State Personnel has received notification from Dr. Evelyn Williams 
(Director, NC Child Welfare Education Collaborative) that North Carolina A&T State University 
has recently been authorized to provide child welfare pre-service training.   
 
Effective with the graduating class of May 2009, alumni from NC A&T’s School of Social Work 
shall be afforded one year of additional qualifying credit provided they have successfully 
completed the NC Child Welfare Education pre-service training and are hired into a child 
welfare position. 
 
Should you have further questions, please contact the HR Partner assigned to your Agency. 
 
 
 
cc: Dr. Evelyn Williams 
 Local Government Program Team 
 
 
  


